
 

 

Salisbury Newsletter 

Welcome to the Salisbury Newsletter! 

June 23, 2023 

Welcome to our new monthly municipal newsletter that will provide an overview of Council 

decisions, municipal programming, and highlight certain community activities and initiatives. The 

newsletter will be sent midway through each month via email and will be available here on our 

website and at Town Hall. 



Happy 156th Birthday, Canada! 

 

"Salisbury Celebrates Canada Day" will take place once again at beautiful Highland Park, 29 Highland 

Drive in Salisbury. 

Come join us on Saturday, July 1st for free barbecued hot dogs, delicious Canada Day cake, face-

painting, fun and games! 

Enjoy the splash pad and play sets of the park, visit with old friends and make some new ones! 

More details online at Salisbury Celebrates Canada Day 2023 | Facebook. 

ParticipACTION Community Challenge! 

 

Salisbury is on track to being named CanadaΩs Most Active Community in the ParticipACTION 

Community Challenge! 

All month long, our community has been leading the way in New Brunswick, as well as consistently 

among Canada's leaders. 

Let's finish strong and win that national top prize of $100,000! 

Visit ParticipACTION - Town of Salisbury (salisburynb.ca) for information on activities, the schedule, 

and instructions on how to download the app if you haven't done so already. 

#ParticipACTION #CommunityChallenge 

https://www.facebook.com/events/3442205039371228/?ref=newsfeed
https://salisburynb.ca/participaction-community-challenge-2023/


 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 


